27th december 1989

Mrs, Patricia R. Wickman
£5S.W.14th Terr,N2 4
MIAMI,F1. 33129
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Dear Mrs. Wickman,

Thank you for your letter of december éth and the copy.
I0am surprised with the comments of my son that "the jewish
population of Menorca had been removed bg the time of the
migration of the Menorcans to Florida". Dear Mrs. Wickman,
I have never heard of such removal!

Wishing you a Very Happ¥ 1990 and hope to see you again in
Menorca or in Florida, I remain cordialy,

Fernando A. Rubig
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